
 

513 Hornet Squadron Sponsoring Committee 

Assessment Fee & Parent/Guardian Contact Information  

 

Assessment Fee 

In partnership with the Department of National Defence (DND), the Air Cadet League of Canada 

delivers the Air Cadet Program.  While the core elements of the program are provided at no cost 

to the Cadets, an assessment is charged by the Squadron Sponsoring Committee (SSC).  This 

assessment helps cover the costs of optional training and equipment not covered by the DND, 

the maintenance and costs associated with the squadron building, as well as the annual BC 

Provincial Committee (BCPC) assessment.  

The 513 Hornet Squadron Cadet Assessment for the 2023 / 2024 training year is set at $200.00.  

The assessment fee must be submitted along with the registration documents required for each 

new and returning cadet.  Cheques should be payable to 513 Hornet Squadron Sponsoring 

Committee. 

Please note, no cadet will be refused registration or disadvantaged in any way because of their 

parent/guardian's inability to pay this assessment.  All requests for hardship exemption of this 

fee must be submitted to the SSC Chair by the parent/guardian.  All communication in this regard 

will be kept confidential between the parent/guardian and the SSC Chair. 

 

Parent/Guardian Contact Information 

Cadet's Name: _______________________________________________________ 

Address: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Parent / Guardian Name: ______________________________________________ 

Phone / Cell Number: _________________________________________________ 

Email: _____________________________________________________________ 


